
THE STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE
CHAIRMAN Tel. (603) 271-2431
Thomas B. Getz

FAX (603) 271-3878
COMMISSIONERS
Graham J. Morrison TDD Access: Relay NH
Clifton C. Below 1-800-735-2964

Website:EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR www.puc.nh.gov
AND SECRETARY PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
Debra A. Howland 21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

December 11, 2008

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

Re: DW 08-086 Eastman Sewer Company
Stipulation Agreement on Temporary Rates

Dear Ms. Howland:

Attached please find for filing a fully-executed stipulation between Staff and Eastman
Sewer Company regarding temporary rates. Staff and the company plan to present this
agreement to the Commission at the hearing on temporary rates which is scheduled for
December 17, 2008 at 1:30 p.m.

Thank you in advance for your assistance. If you have any questions, please feel free to
contact me at (603) 271-5189.

Sincerely,

Marcia A. B. Thunberg
Staff Attorney/Hearings Examiner
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